
St. John Fisher’s December 
Food Pantry drive has been 
modified to accommodate the 
challenges of the COVID-19 
Pandemic. Instead of passing 
out brown bags to fill with 
canned goods, we are 
requesting that you please 
consider sending in a 
monetary donation on December 5-6 in support of the 
Food Pantry. Funds received will go to support the three 
local food pantries that are busy serving the needs of the 
poor: St. Peter and Paul Poverty Program in Wilmington, 
The Sisters of Charity in Rolling Hills and Harbor 
Interfaith. Thank you for your contribution and support of 
this outreach ministry to those in need among us.  
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